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Appleton with Eaton Parish Council (AWE PC) 

Appleton Village Hall 
Monday 25th November 2019 at 7.15pm. 

 

Allison Leigh – Parish Clerk  

Minutes from the Extraordinary Meeting 
 
Present:  Chairman Mark Richards (MR), Vice Chair Liz Gilkes (LG), John Adams (JA) and 
Mary Carey (MC),  
 
Also present:  Allison Leigh (Clerk) 
 
19/160:  Apologies for Absence: Nicki Clarke (NC), Stephen Day (SD) and Andy Salmon (AS) 
 

19/161: Declarations of interest:  None 

19/162:  Public questions and statements:  No members of the public were in attendance. 

19/163: Planning application: To resolve the Parish Council’s response to the Plough Inn 

Appeal 

 

Application number Address Description 
P18/V2418/FUL Plough Inn 

Appleton 
 

A reduced scheme to the rear of The Plough 
Inn, Appleton to provide two detached 
homes, together with improvements 
and alterations to the Public House. 

 

  
MC reported that she has been working on the response of objection from the Parish 

Council to the above appeal.   

The written representations in response to the Appeal had been circulated prior to the 

meeting and the contents of this were approved.  The statement of objections prepared by 

MC will be accompanied by: 

- The Asset Heritage Consulting statement  

- The Plough photo album prepared by Nick Withers 

- The addendum to the viability report by Mike Hughes 

- Statements from older villagers and others about pub garden use over the years 

- Statements prepared by Michael Wheat – Highway Planning 

MC reported that she has sent this to Lucy Smith at JPPC for review.  
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The council agreed that they were against the Appeal and approved the written 

representations and to their submission to the Inspector along with the other documents 

noted above.  MC will work with AL and Nick Withers to edit the final copies for submission 

both via hard copy and electronically. 

The council asked AL to do another shout out regarding responding to the appeal. 

The council thanked the Plough Working Group for all of their hard work on the planning 

application. 

The council discussed how to help generate more interest in the pub and agreed that more 

information on events would be useful. AL will ask Steve Nicholls at the Plough about a slip 

of paper for the Advertiser regarding the New Year’s Eve event.  She will also offer to post 

any events online/do shout outs. 

The meeting was closed at 7:50pm. 


